February 17, 2020
Town of Halifax
499 Plymouth Ave.
Halifax, MA 02338
ATTN: Robert Gaynor, Chairman

             Zoning Board of Appeals

RE:
PRO FORMA
Country Club Estates
Dear Chairman Gaynor:

Please be advised that MassHousing in their Project Eligibility letter will make the following findings:

· Land Value.
· The Pro Forma has been reviewed and appears to be financially feasible

The Pro Forma has been submitted to MassHousing as part of our Site Eligibility Application and is attached hereto.
The review of the pro forma is within the province of the subsidizing agency (MassHousing) and the board shall not hear evidence such as: 

· Fundability of a project by a subsidizing agency;

· Marketability of the project;

· Ability to finance, construct or manage the project; and

· Financial feasibility of the project.

Any review of the financial statements must be made in accordance with 760 C.M.R. 56.05 (6).

Should you have any questions or need anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.
Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Paul E. Cusson 

Managing Member 

DELPHIC ASSOCIATES LLC 
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